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Pearl Beach Progress Association Cancel 2020 Food and Wine Fare  

 
Since 2007 the Pearl Beach Progress Association have hosted an annual Food and Wine Fare which is a 
community fundraising activity that has continually attracted large crowds who have enjoyed tasting 
and purchasing from a select range of boutique wines and gourmet foods.     
 
Lynne Lillico from the Progress Association says “due to the current Covid 19 pandemic we have had to 
cancel the 2020 event, scheduled for Saturday 26th September which is extremely disappointing as 
favourite exhibitors return every year to showcase and sell their products”.  
 
Lynne continues, “the exhibitors have indicated that they look forward to returning next year when we 
are able to host events in the Pearl Beach Memorial Hall once again.  Regulars include, Catherine Vale 
Wines, Old Inn Road Vineyard and Milbrook Estate Winery with a variety of wines to sample and 
purchase.  
  
Popular food producers showcase a range of fresh gourmet products including Central Coast Little 
Creek Cheese offer an amazing selection to choose from; Crooked Creek’s savoury and sweet biscuits 
and homemade Christmas puddings;  Laguna Olives with a variety of olives and processed  products.   
Favorite Wollombi Honey and Sweet As handmade chocolates to tempt and sizzle your senses.   
 
Well-known local identity Margin's Mushrooms, and for home or party - Eva's Patisserie 
mouthwatering edible elegance; Tar 10 savoury sauces, Vicking Mustard and a regular favourite, 
Laguna Lavender, we look forward to having them return”.   
 
Further information – Lynne Lillico 
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